
 

If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations to participate in the above meeting, please call  
665-7550 by 8:30 AM the day before the meeting and we will provide reasonable assistance for you. 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 

JEA Board Workshop 
 

Notice is hereby given that the JEA Board will hold a workshop on Thursday, April 7, 
2016, starting at 1:00 pm on the 19th Floor of the JEA Tower, 21 W. Church Street, 
Jacksonville, Florida.  
 
This workshop is to provide the JEA Board of Directors with information about solar 
electricity generation and the challenges of pricing electricity in the 21st century. 
  
Please contact Melissa Charleroy at 665-7313 or Cheryl Mock at 665-4202 if you need 
additional information. 
 
 
 


